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Let Oregonians share their own voice, and give control back to the counties…. It 

affects individuals in certain counties more than others, and thus counties should be 

able to decide on their own. Cougars populations are to hard to effectively manage 

and control without the use of dogs. Deer and elk numbers are not meeting 

management objectives across the state, cougar populations are above management 

objectives…. Seems like a simply answer. Give a voice to the people it impacts most 

and allows Individul counties to make their own decision on hunting cougars with 

dogs.  


